
Mr. Zaven Yarumian 
43 Beechmont Street 
Worcester, Nassachus tts 01609 

Dear Mr. Yarumfan: 

February 26, 1976 

We gratefully a knowledge your generous donation of $10.00 
(ten dollars) which ou were kind enough to give to the Of cese. 

Our receipt No. 3095 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


